
 

 
 
 

 
September 11, 2017 

 

9/11 Anniversary – Be Security Aware 
 

It has now been sixteen years since 9/11 and a number of events will take place 
over the coming days to mark the anniversary of the terrible acts which took 
place in the United States. 
 
These events should serve as a reminder to us all that terrorism has sadly not 
gone away and it remains a threat we must all be aware of in our daily lives.  
 
Recent events all over the world are further examples of why we need to 
continue to be alert. 
 
Terrorists are constantly looking for new methods and opportunities to plan 
these acts and we need to be aware that we are vulnerable. 
 
While we should not be scared to live our daily lives, it is vital that we become 
“security aware” as we go about our work. 
 
Please: 
 

 Remember your security training and procedures; 
 

 Understand your security training and procedures; 
 
And 
 

 Apply your security training and procedures. 
 
Doing this will help protect you, your co-workers and your passengers. 
 

Thank you for playing your part in making us all safer! 
 

 


